
3rd February 2023

Book Covering

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Year 2!! We are very excited to be working in partnership with you
through this year of your child’s learning.

Today we have sent home your child’s books so that they can be covered.
Please cover these books in clear contact. We will be referring to the books
by their name and also by the colour of the front cover. The covers do not
need to be coloured.

Whilst we understand that it is a time consuming job, we ask that all books are returned on
Monday, 6th February, as the children will need to use them in class.

Thank you in advance for covering your child’s books, have fun – we know contact can be
tricky!

Kind regards,
The Year 2 team


